
 

 

 

 

A report on the statistics of the achievements of the College of Media at the university during the 

month of September 2024 

September 2024 

The Zoom link is reserved 

and coordinated by 

Engineer Mohamed Abdel 

Gawad, and a message 

containing the meeting 

topics and the link is sent 

to Engineer Abdullah Al-

Mansoub to design the 

meeting cover in the 

Media Affairs group. I 

send a summary of the 

meeting minutes to the 

Media Center, Eng. 

Mohamed Pasha and A. 

Ahmed Shamsan in the 

College News and Events 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

The structure of the 

College of Media was 

updated and modified 

so that Dr. Muhammad 

Mukhtar Al-Talkhawi 

became Vice President 

of the Graduate Studies 

Media Department, 

A file was opened 

in the drive for the 

final exams for the 

first semester of 

2024-2025 and 

divided into a file 

for the graduate 

studies 

department, 

including a file for 

the master's stage, 

a file for the 

doctoral stage, a 

file for the 

bachelor's 

department 

An Excel file was 

created for the first 

semester subjects, 

including the names of 

the doctors assigned to 

subjects in the current 

semester, and it was 

sent to the media 

center via Dr. Nourhan 

The Administrative 

Affairs of the 

College of Media, 

thank God, 

uploaded everything 

new to the drive for 

the Bachelor's 

Media Department 

and the Graduate 

Studies Media 

Department. The 

minutes were 

All lectures of the 

College of Media were 

completed. This was 

stated in the latest 

I sent emails from the 

department heads, 

the dean, and 

administrative affairs 

to Eng. Mohamed 

Abdel Gawad in order 

to share the second 

semester schedules. 

The sharing was 

completed and I sent 

a link to the second 

semester course 

I requested to make a cover 

for the Promotions Committee 

group from the Media Center, 

and I also asked them to 


